
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                                                                
                       
 
  

Coulsdon Church of England Primary School  
Bradmore Green 

Old Coulsdon 
Surrey. CR5 1ED 

 

Telephone: 01737-554789 
email: office@coulsdon-pri.croydon.sch.uk 

Head Teacher: Mrs Annie Mitchell B.Ed Cert. Ed  

 
 
Dear Parents & Carers,                 19th March 2021 
 

Year 2 India Day – Thursday 25th March 2021 
 
We are concluding our India topic with a celebratory India Day on Thursday 25th March.  
 
We would like the children to come to school dressed in Indian-style clothing. This need not 
involve purchasing outfits; suitable wear could include long shirts/tunics, colourful scarves, 
leggings, home-made turbans etc. Please ensure that your child has a warm coat and suitable 
footwear for playtime. 
 
During the day we will be using traditional greetings, listening and dancing to Indian music, and 
designing rangoli patterns. Our classroom will become an Indian restaurant, and we will all have a 
school lunch of Indian food. We will provide additional Indian treats to add to the school lunch 
and make it extra special.  We would be grateful if you would make a donation of £1 towards the 
cost of the food and resources for the day. This can be paid on Parentpay in the usual way.  
 
Please make sure that the office has an up-to-date list of any allergies your child may have. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns regarding India Day, please do come and speak to me. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
Mrs Sara Bonnick 
 
Year 2 Class Teacher 
 


